Ian Bigwood

From:

Sent: To: 26 May 2012 10:16 Electoral Registration

Subject:

Community Governance Review Penshurst

Categories:

Red Category

Dear Mr Bigwood.

Thank you for your letter outlining the options for the Penshurst Parish. Well drafted, informative and with a recomendation.

We support the District Council's proposal to unward Penshurst Parish and to rename it Penshurst and Fordcombe Parish.

Yours sincerely

Penshurst

Ref: 18B/3R5

Dear Sir, Regardinieg the issue of Penshurst Parisi Conneil, which includes Fordcombe, being split

I agree this has all come about due to the afferdable housing but feel Hat something that has always worked for many years should not be split on the whin of a few. I agree Hat proposal (c) do urward the Panish has next or to change of name to Penshurt or to change of name to

Yours don't July,

